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Admiralty Arch Telephone 020 7276 6322

The Mall Fax 020 7276 6337

London Email john jenkins @cabinet-office x.gsi.gov.uk

SW1A 2WH Web www.cabinetoffice.gov.uk
Mr Jones Our Ref: FOI 261 656
(by email: request-6614-85a75¢06 @ whatdotheyknow.com) 17 August 2010

Dear Mr Jones,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

Thank you for your request for a copy of Tony Blair's response to Sir Callum McCarthy's
letter dated 31 May 2005 along with any documents relating to that response. The
Cabinet Office received your request on 23 January 2009 and | have dealt with it under
the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, 2000.

| am pleased to be able to inform you that the Cabinet Office is able to disclose all of the
information we hold that is relevant to your request. | enclose this information with this
letter.

If you are unhappy with the decisions made in relation to your request from the Cabinet
Office you may ask for an internal review. If you wish to do so you should contact:

Sue Gray
Director
Cabinet Office
70 Whitehall
London
SW1A 2AS

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal
review if it is received more than two months after a response was issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner
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cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided
by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote
the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely

O e I

John Jenkins
Knowledge and Information Management Unit
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